
 
 
 
 
 

COVID-19 SAFETY MEASURES & PRECAUTIONS 
 
 
What steps are we taking? 

• All members of staff will be required to use a hand sanitiser upon entering and leaving 
the tutoring premises 

• Face masks/shields are mandatory for all members of staff at all times 
• Temperature readings will be taken before entering the tutoring premises 
• Desk and chairs will be cleaned using anti-bacterial wipes prior to each session 
• Our class bubbles will consist of five people 
• Our class bubbles will adhere to a 1+ metre social distance 
• Distance between bubbles will exceed 2 metres 
• We will follow a one-way entry and exit system 
• If a student/member of staff falls ill, we have emergency procedures in place that will 

be followed 

What we expect from the students and parents? 

• All students will be required to use a hand sanitiser upon entering and leaving the 
tutoring premises 

• All students are required to wear a face mask at all times 
• Face masks will be made available to purchase at the centre for £1 each 
• All students are expected to comply to the 1+ metre social distance rule 
• Students are not allowed to share stationary, textbooks and perishables 
• Students can consume food outside of the tutoring premises during their allocated 

breaks, whilst maintaining the social distance rule 
• A parent/guardian will not be allowed to queue up alongside the students. This also 

includes access to our class bubbles. 
• Parents are expected to inform Aim Higher Tuition if their child or a member of their 

household is unwell. 
• Prior to attending your first lesson at Aim Higher Tuition, students will be required to 

fill out a track and trace form online 
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